
Rafael Druian scheduled to conduct series of three chamber orchestra
concerts during August in Sherwood Hall

July 16, 1973

Rafael Druian, noted violinist and concertmaster of the New York Philharmonic, is scheduled to conduct a
series of three chamber orchestra concerts during August in Sherwood Hall, 700 Prospect Street, La Jolla.

The concerts, part of a special Summer Chamber Music Institute directed by Druian at the University of
California, San Diego, are scheduled for 8:30 p.m. Saturday, August 4; Friday, August 10; and Thursday, August
16.

Druian, former concertmaster for George Szell and the famed Cleveland Orchestra for nine years, has also
been concertmaster to the Minneapolis and Dallas Symphony Orchestras and has performed as violinist with
many noted conductors and orchestras in the United States and Europe.

This is the second year that Druian has directed the Summer Chamber Music Institute at UCSD under the
sponsorship of the Department of Music and the UCSD Summer Session. He also served as a Visiting Senior
Lecturer and director of the Chamber Orchestra and Chamber Ensemble at UCSD during 1970 and 1971.

Druian has served as an Associate Dean in the School of Music at the California Institute of the Arts and as
music director for the Young Musicians Foundation, a resident company of the Music Center in Los Angeles. He
has also served on the faculty at the University of Minnesota and as Artist-in-Residence at the Cleveland Institute
of Music.

He has made numerous recordings of 20-century violin pieces and of chamber works including four Mozart
sonatas for violin and piano with Szell as pianist. He has recorded on the Mercury, Columbia and Phillipps labels.

Series tickets for the three Sherwood Hall concerts are $9.00 each with single tickets $3.50 per concert.
Tickets may be purchased through the UCSD Department of Music or at The Turntable in La Jolla.
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